
Florida City Gas~ 

~ ---
September 23, 2022 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20220069-GU 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

FILED 9/23/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 07759-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Joel T. Baker 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 691-7255 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: joel.baker@fpl.com 

Under this cover I enclose for you a CD containing Attachment 1 (Confidential) to Florida 
City Gas 's ("FCG") response to Staffs Fifth Set of Interrogatories No. 64. Attachment 1 
(Confidential) is a native Excel file, the confidential content of which is the subject of FCG's 
Request for Confidential Classification, which was filed on September 21, 2022 in the above­
referenced docket (see Document No. 07534-2022). FCG's responses to Staffs Fifth Set of 
Interrogatories, including Interrogatory No. 64, were served by FCG on September 21, 2022, but 
the Attachment 1 (Confidential) Excel file was unintentionally omitted from service to Staff. Other 
counsel of record in this docket have received Attachment 1 (Confidential) via service through a 
shared electronic data room. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Joel T. Baker 
Joel T. Baker 
Fla. Bar No. 0108202 

Enclosure (CD) 




